CHIEFS FOOTBALL INC.
P.O. Box 234
Manitowoc, Wisconsin 54221-0234

June 16, 2017

- 17-06174

Mayor Justin Nickels & Manitowoc Common Council-

| am writing this brief letter to you in regards to the Manitowoc Chiefs Youth Football
Organization building a much needed equipment building on city property at 2301 Clay Pit
Road.

| have been associated with the Manitowoc Chiefs Youth Football Organization for nearly 30
years in some capacity. Throughout those years we have had to store a lot of football
equipment, along with various other items in our locker room area. We are in need of
another building to store this equipment and eliminating clutter per say.

Every year we equip anywhere between 140 and 170 children, ages 10 through 14 years of
age. This football program has been great to our community and we would like to keep our

standards high.

1, along with our board of directors and many volunteers would like the City of Manitowoc to
grant permission to build a 24’ x 36’ storage garage on this property at 2301 Clay Pit Road.

Our football season is closely coming upon us, therefore the sooner we can be granted
permission the sooner we can complete this process.

Mr. Rick Schwarz, Building Inspector, has the site plans, etc in his possession.
Thank you so much for your time!

In Football,

Joel Kubsch
Manitowoc Chiefs Youth Football Organization
President & Football Director
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